Telecommunication
Development Bureau (BDT)

Ref.: BDT/PKM/HCB/DM/053 Geneva, 14 August 2018

To: ITU Centres of Excellence

Subject: Performance review of the ITU Centres of Excellence network for the period 2015-2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to you as a current ITU Centre of Excellence (CoE) cycle that commenced in 2015 and ends
December 2018.

As part of the closure of the cycle, ITU is carrying out an evaluation of the performance of the Centres of
Excellence network as a whole for the period January 2015 to June 2018. The review will provide useful
lessons on how to improve the performance of the network for the next cycle.

In this context, a questionnaire has been prepared, which is available on the ITU Academy website at
https://academy.itu.int/index.php?option=com content&view=article&id=156&Itemid=604&lang=en. |
invite you to complete the questionnaire and submit it to hcbmail@itu.int, by 26 August 2018.

Let me thank you again for being part of the CoE network and for your contribution to our ongoing
capacity and skills development efforts.

Yours faithfully,

[Original signed]

Brahima Sanou
Director

International Telecommunication Union ¢ Place des Nations ¢ CH-1211 Geneva 20 ¢ Switzerland
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